From: To: Subject:

Yarriambiack Shire Council
Monique Metlika
New submission - Draft Governance Rules Have Your Say
Friday, 21 June 2024 3:52:40 PM

Date:



New submission - Draft Governance Rules Have Your Say

21/06/2024 03:52 PM

Please provide	
your name	
Please provide	
your contact	
phone number	
	1. CEO Motions - I do not believe that this is appropriate and/or legal. A council meeting is for elected officials i.e. Councillors. As the CEO is not an elected official, they should not be able to move a motion.
	2. Public questions: new part (m). I think it important all public questions and responses are read and replied to at the meeting they are presented, even if the person is not present. Their question may be of interest to others in the community.
	As a general statement, I do not believe that there should be a prayer of welcome to country. I believe that religion and politics should be separate. The Welcome to Country is so overused that it is becoming trite and remote. It

	should be left for special events.
Please upload	
any	
supporting	
documents if	
necessary	